
 

 

 
 
 

 

13th December 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Christmas Carol Service – Year 5 and Year 6 

We are delighted to invite you to our Christmas Carol Service, which will take place at 
Holy Rosary Church on Tuesday, 17th December. The service will begin at 6:00 pm and 
is expected to last for approximately one hour. 

We kindly ask that all children arrive at the church by 5:45 pm, dressed in their full 
winter uniform. Their class teacher will meet them inside the church. If your child is 
unable to attend the service, please inform the school office no later than Monday 16th 
December. 

For parents and carers unable to stay for the evening service, please ensure 
arrangements are made to collect your child at approximately 7:00 pm from the church. 

Rehearsal 
On the morning of Tuesday, 17th December, we will be walking to Holy Rosary Church 
for a rehearsal, leaving school at approximately 9:30 am and returning by 12:45 pm. The 
children will have their lunch once we are back at school. Please note that children not 
participating in the service will remain at school during this time. 

We are very much looking forward to this special event and hope to see as many of you 
as possible to celebrate the festive season with us. 

Thank you for your support. 

Yours sincerely 

 

Victoria Wilson 

Phase 2 Leader 


